
 
 
 
 

Dulwich Prep London, 
38-42 Alleyn Park, 

London, 
SE21 7AA 

 
14 November 2021 

 

 

Dear Mr Johnson, 

I believe that to tackle the climate crises old buildings in the UK must be insulated, and the gas 
boilers we rely on should be converted to renewable energy sources. As too much heat is 
escaping through old houses single glazed windows, thin walls and leaky roofs as well as the 
problem of gas boilers polluting the environment. 
 
Also, solar panels should be promoted since they are a clean energy and can be used by 
everyone in the UK.  
 
As important short-distanced flights should be banned, as they are bad for the environment 
and a train ride to the same place would take just as long. 
 
I trust that I shall see these suggestions implemented with the utmost urgency! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Maximilian M 

Aged 11 


